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January 2019 – Issue 22 Update to the Prince Edward County Community 

Stage 2 planning document is complete 

     The 364-page ‘Functional Program’ draft is ready to go to the Board of Directors of 
Quinte Health Care (QHC) and the South East Local Health Integration Network (SE 
LHIN) before it’s submitted to the Ministry of Health and Long Term Care (MOHLTC).   
This planning document is the next submission in the 5-stage approval process for a 
new Prince Edward County Memorial Hospital.    
     In this stage, the requirements include a detailed outline of the functions and 
operations of the new hospital, staffing, major equipment needs, and space 
requirements for each department or service.  It also provides details of the new 
hospital’s operating and capital funding needs.   
      Also, a preliminary architectural design is required showing the proposed space of 
the building, the location of the building on the site, entrances and exits, and where 
the various departments will be located in the new hospital.    
     According to QHC’s Chief Financial Officer and Vice President Brad Harrington, the 
Functional Program has been completed on time and on budget.   
     “As with all stages of the capital project approval process, the Stage 2 Functional 
Program took a great deal of time, effort and expertise,” explained Harrington.  “I’m 
extremely proud of the collaboration and consultation that took place throughout 
this process with our staff, physicians, volunteers and project partners.  We are one 
step closer to a new hospital to serve the residents of Prince Edward County!”  
     The report will go to the Quinte Health Care Board of Directors on Tuesday, 
January  29, 2019 for approval before being submitted to the SE LHIN and the 
MOHLTC.  The QHC Board of Directors meeting will be held in Picton—the exact time 
and location will be posted on the QHC website by mid-January.  The public is 
welcome to attend.  
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For more information contact: 
Catherine Walker          

Director, Community Relations  
613-969-7400, ext. 2689  

or cwalker@qhc.on.ca. 
QHC website: www.qhc.on.ca 

PECMH Foundation Capital 
Campaign Progress Update 

Our County’s New 
Hospital Will Have a 
Sustainable Design  
      

The architects from 
HDR are designing 
our hospital with 
sustainability in 
mind. This means 
the new 
hospital will be built 
for our County’s 
needs of today 
without 
compromising the 
ability to meet the 
needs of our 

community in the future. Our new hospital will provide all of the services that are 
delivered today in a sustainable, high-performance, energy efficient building. It will 
meet the current standards for best patient care and delivery. It will feature water 
conserving plumbing fixtures, high efficiency mechanical systems and LED lighting. 
Patients and visitors will benefit from tinted windows enhancing privacy yet providing 
views of outdoor green spaces. The location of the building will be positioned to 
maximize the use of natural light throughout the hospital. To improve the healing 
process, most inpatient beds will be in private rooms with their own washrooms.  
Services will include a larger emergency department, diagnostic imaging, endoscopy 
and dialysis clinics.  Stay tuned for more details as building plans continue to be 
developed once we are approved to proceed to Stage 3.   
 

Campaign Progress   
Donations continue to come in for our Back the Build campaign from businesses and 
individuals. We have raised $10,410,000 towards our $16,500,000 target! 
 

Campaign Leadership 
The co-chairs for our Campaign Cabinet have been appointed and they are in the 
process of recruiting volunteers to join them. A group of individuals who will be 
helping us raise the rest of the funds needed to reach our fundraising goal. Stay tuned 
for the announcement of our Campaign Cabinet leadership and members!  For more 
information on our #BacktheBuild campaign and find out how you can help — visit 
www.backthebuild.ca or contact us by phone or email.  
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Executive Director 
Shannon Coull 

613-476-1008 ext. 4503 
shannon@pecmhf.ca 

Capital Campaign Manager 
Marthe Robertson 

613-476-1008 ext. 4502 
mrobertson@qhc.on.ca 


